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Character Counts

GRACE

 This year we started a new program called

“Character Counts”. This program recognizes

students for exhibiting a set character trait.

The program goes along with the concepts we

work on with kids everyday and hope to

strengthen during the time they are at the

SOLC. It is important for kids to feel recognized

when they are doing well and this program will

give EVERYONE the opportunity to be

recognized OFTEN.

What’s New?
Partnering for Progress Meetings

We had our first round of meetings with our
families and we are so grateful to be

partnering with them for student success.
We talked all about student strengths and
interests...it was amazing to hear from the

families about their students.  We look
forward to our next meetings during the 4th

quarter of the school year.

Southern Ohio Learning Center

SOLC Clubs

Board Game Club

Arts and Crafts Club

Reading Club

Walking Club

Character Trait for March

The following clubs will be open for students on Fridays.  We look forward to seeing who turns out for some socializing.


